Park Springs Neighborhood Association General meeting of the PSNA Meeting Minutes February 8, 2010

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 P.M.

Minutes from the November general meeting were read and approved.

The treasurers report was given. There were no questions.

Vickie Blachman, gardening author and member of the Travis County Master Gardeners handed out material, spoke about and answered questions about resources that are available to growers and gardeners in our area.

Gabriel Perales, a manager from the census bureau spoke on the importance of participation in the census and on employment opportunioties with their offce and answered questions and concerns about the form.

John Williams acknowledged the lives of our two recently departed members Larry Loiselle and Henry Troell.

John also reiteratred importance of the Manor Grocery survey.

Allen Davisson made a request for a volunteer for storage, placement and retrieval of our metal signs for meetings. Tom West accepted and will gather and manage the signs.

There was some discussion about pre-development land preparation and exixting structure removals happening at the solar plant site.

Dave Gunlock reported on construction progress at the Blake Manor Rd and Brown Cemetary Rd intersection.

Johm Williams mentioned that it's time to begin nominations for 2010 / 2011 PSNA officers and asked if there are any volunteers for the nominating committee. There was no response at the time.

At 8:30, motion to adjourn was made and passed.